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Grade 8 Commencement 2024 
 

Dear Grade 8 Families, 

 

This is an exciting time of year!  All Grade 8 students will be part of our Commencement graduation ceremony in June (date and 

more details to follow).  Students are usually very excited to dress up for this celebration. 

 

There are two upcoming dates when all students can shop for free for formal wear (i.e., gowns, suits, dress shirts, vests, dress pants 

and formal dresses) and accessories (i.e., ties, bowties, belts, dress socks (new), shoes, jewelry, hair accessories and purses)! Both 

events are open to all students. 

 

 

1. Wednesday, March 6th  - Grade 8 Commencement Closet at Prince of Wales 

 
We will be inviting all Grade 8 students to choose from the Prince of Wales new or ‘very gently used’ staff donation closet, free of 

charge, during the school day.  This day will not have as many items as ‘Prom Project Hamilton’ (see below). 

 

2. Saturday, April 13th  - ‘Prom Project Hamilton ‘  (also for Graduation & Commencement) 

at Sir Winston Churchill Secondary  - 1715 Main St E., Hamilton 
 

What is Prom Project Hamilton?  

Prom Project Hamilton is a "pop-up style" event that provides students the opportunity to pick out 

formal wear for their proms, graduations, commencement ceremonies, banquets, and other special 

events, free of charge. This event is open to all students. Families will arrange transportation to this 

event.  

 

Student Registration:  

Students are required to register for an appointment time and provide the name of their guest, if bringing one. There is a limit of 

one guest per student. Registration will be on a first-come, first-serve basis. Unfortunately, Prom Project will NOT accept walk-ins 

this year.  

 

Check out this video: Prom Project 2023. It's a great visual of what students can expect at the event.   

 

For more information and to Register visit www.promprojecthamilton.ca and click on “Student Registration” 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mubina Panju 
Principal  
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